
20 October 2023
Ref: OIA-23-051

Charlotte James
Via FYI,Org
By Email: fyi-request-24376-dcd0e093@requests.fyi.org.nz

Tēnā koe Charlotte,

Official Information Act 1982 request for information relation to recipients of Callaghan Innovation Grants and R&D
Grants

Thank you for your email of 9 October 2023 requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), the
following information:

“Could you provide the names of companies/recipients who were successful in their applications for the
Callaghan Innovation Grants and the R&D Grants for 2023.
How many Food/Nutrition Technology companies received Callaghan Innovation Grants and R&D Grants
for 2023?
What are the names of those Food/Nutrition Technology companies who were successful in 2023?”

The information you seek in relation to recipients of Callaghan Innovation Grants and R&D Grants is available on
our website by using our grant recipient search tool, Grant Recipients | Callaghan Innovation

You can search by keyword, organisation, Grant type and date range. You can also export your search to a
spreadsheet which will give you information on each project that has been granted funding including the grant
value.

We have therefore decided to refuse your request under section 18(d) of the Act as the information requested is or
will soon be publicly available.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information about how
to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

Nāku noa, nā

Florian Spoerl
Acting Chief Product Officer
Callaghan Innovation

Rukuhia te wāhi ngaro, hei maunga tātai whetū
Explore the unknown, pursue excellence
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